
 

 

Welcome New Board of Directors 
 
At the June 23, 2021 Annual General Meeting, SRCHC members voted in the 
Board of Directors for 2021-2022.  
 
Joining the Board are two new members:  
 
Rebecca Ho (she/her) has been living in South Riverdale with her family for over 
14 years and is proud to be a member of this community. She has recently 
started a new role as Funding and System Performance Consultant at the 
Ontario Hospital Association. Rebecca holds a Masters of Applied Science from 
the University of Toronto and a Masters of Health Administration from the Dalla 
Lana School of Public Health. 
  
Sangeetha Navaratnam is the coordinator for Patient Experience, Diversity, 
Equity and Inclusion at South Lake Regional Health Centre where she 
spearheads the development and implementation of a new DEI strategy in 
alignment with the hospital’s strategic plan. Sangeetha is a registered teacher 
and social worker in Ontario and holds degrees in education, social work and 
equity studies. Currently, she is pursuing certification as a Canadian Certified 
Inclusion Professional (CCIP™) through Centennial College and the Canadian 
Centre for Diversity and Inclusion. 
 
The Board also includes Shelley Darling, Vanessa Emery-Zariffa, Emily Hill, 
Aparna Kajenthira, Steven Little, Michael Milward, Khadija Nakhuda, Jen 
Quito, Mike Wilson and Kristen Yee. 
 
Additional information about the SRCHC Board can be found at 
https://www.srchc.ca/our-community/board-of-directors/. 
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